
Watch the movie on LMPartnership.org. Type Redefining the Possibilities in the search box on the home page.

Sandra Da Rocha, a medical assistant and OPEIU Local 30 member, shares how she overcame her 
fears of taking university-level courses—and of using a computer. She advanced her career by taking 

online courses available to union-represented employees through the Ben Hudnall Memorial Trust 
and the SEIU UHW-West and Joint Employer Education Fund. 
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